
 

 

This notice is for the students who have passed October 2024 
Final Examination and those who are eligible for the 
Apprenticeship. 

 
If you wish to be enrolled as an Attorney-at-Law: 

 
1. You must follow the Guidelines for Enrolment as 

Attorneys-at-Law on the Sri Lanka Law College website. 

2. The following documents must be handed over to the 
Apprenticeship Unit, Sri Lanka Law College from January 27, 
2025 to January 31, 2025 between 9.00 a.m. to 1.00 p.m. 

 

▪ Letter of Commencement 

▪ Application 

▪ Payment of LKR 25,000/-  

(PT/Reg. No./Name with initials) 
HNB - Hulftsdorp Branch - 063020073300 

 
3. The Letter of Commencement will not be accepted for any 

reason after the Friday, January 31, 2025. 
 
 

Apprenticeship Unit 

January 10, 2025 
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